From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 16 February 2015 16:22
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: The Red Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW [15/00185/F] 

Stuart,

Further to your consultation of 16/02/15 I can confirm that I have no objections to the principal of the above planning application. If you are minded to grant an approval I would wish to see a condition imposed requiring the prior approval of any external lighting to be provided as part of the scheme. Should external lighting be planned it is recommended that the design take account of the Institute of Lighting Practitioners Guidance ‘The prevention of light pollution’

Rob Lowther

Anti-social Behaviour Manager

Telephone : 01295 221623

Mobile : 07974 326738

Email: rob.lowther@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
